
 

                                                   

 

          
           
                                                                                                                                   
 

                                                                                                                                              8
th
 December 2015 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Due to the positive response from all parents and carers agreeing to pay the required amount, we are able to 
go ahead with the planned visit to Warner Bros. – Harry Potter World on Tuesday 9

th
 February 2016. 

 

Therefore, your contribution of £25.60 is now required.  As explained in our previous letter, this can either be 
paid by instalments of your choice or in full.  Please send the money in to school by Friday 13

th
 January. 

 

It is important that you complete the slip below giving permission for your child to take part in this visit.   
 

Date:    Tuesday 9
th
 February 2016   

Time of Departure:                    9:00 a.m 
Time of Return:  5:30 p.m  
Method of Transport: Coach 
  
Children will also need to bring a warm coat, as lunch is being held in a covered area outside; half way round 
the tour.   
Please provide your child with a packed lunch – no fizzy drinks or chocolate.  If your child receives free 
school dinners they are entitled to a school packed lunch which will be ready for collection on the day of the 
visit (please tick below). 
 

If you wish, your child may bring pocket money with them - a maximum of £5 only.   
 

As you have completed a BJS-V4 (yellow form) we intend using this information to cover this visit.  However, 
if there are any changes regarding your child’s medical condition, a new BJS-V4 (yellow form) needs to be 
completed and returned to school before the visit takes place.  Please note that it is your responsibility to 
keep the school up-dated with any medical changes concerning your son/daughter.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Miss Prince and Miss Underdown 
On behalf of the Year 5 Team 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………….   
 

To: Miss Prince and Miss Underdown 
 

I am willing for my child to take part in the visit to the                  Please provide my child with packed lunch 
Warner Bros.                                                                                (free school meals ONLY) 
 
I enclose £25.60 in full payment                                                   I enclose a weekly part payment                  
 
Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge of the party giving consent on my behalf, for 
anaesthetic to be administered and any other urgent medical treatment to be given. 
 
  
Signed  ………………………………………………………….. 
 
 

Child’s name ……………..…………………………………….  Class ……………..………………………… 

BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL 
WARNER BROS  

HARRY POTTER WORLD 
2016 

 
 
 
 


